
VOLUNTARY USE OF N-95 RESPIRATORS DURING COVID-19 PANDEMIC 

Cal Poly - San Luis Obispo 

Under the Cal/OSHA Emergency Temporary Standards, employers must provide N-95 respirators for 

voluntary use to unvaccinated employees, upon request. Any employee who requests an N-95 must 

review the following information before using the BYD N-95 particulate respirator. 

REQUIRED INFORMATION: You have requested an N-95 particulate respirator from the university and 
before using it you must review the following information: 

► Cal/OSHA Appendix D: https://www.dir.ca.gov/title8/5144d.html (copy attached)

► Use Instructions- BYD N95 Respirator (copy attached)

► Video on how to wear BYD N95: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AUOfWbB9-e4

I have reviewed and understand the information provided above and will follow the instructions and 

warnings while using the BYD N-95 Respirator. 

Employee Name Employee Signature 

NOTE: Departments are responsible to maintain completed forms for 5-years. 

Contact David Korpan for additional information. 

Thank you. 

EHS\COVID-19 ETS\September 10, 2021 
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